
Cherry, Brian K
3/11/2013 1:17:12 PM
Zafar, Marzia (marzia.zafar@cpuc.ca.gov)

From:
Sent:
To:

Cc:
Bcc:
Subject: RE:

130. We have reservations for 6 and 2 spaces left. You are welcome to bring folks 
along.

From: Zafar, Marzia [mailto:marzia.zafar@cpuc.ca.gov] 
Sent: Monday, March 11,2013 11:56 AM 
To: Cherry, Brian K 
Subject: Re:

I am in. Thanks for the invite.

What time shall I show up?

Marzia

On Mar 11, 2013, at 11:48 AM, "Cherry, Brian K" <BKC7@,pge.eom> wrote:

Would you like to join John Hughes and Meredith and I for lunch at 
Harrington’s Friday to celebrate St Patrick’s Day ? We have 
reservations. It will be packed.
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